
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

7th February 2018 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
After half term, Year Three will be studying the history of the Maya. To enhance 
our teaching, we have organised for a company called Past Productions to 
provide an illustrated presentation for your children. The workshop will provide 
the starting point for our studies and will take place during school time on 
Thursday 22nd February.   
 

The cost of the visit is funded by the NST so there is no cost for 

parents.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
The Year Three Teaching Team 
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